 

 

From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 04 September 2012 14:39
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/01006/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:38 PM on 04 Sep 2012 from Mr Gordon Kelman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bicester Hotel Golf & Spa Akeman Street Chesterton Bicester Oxfordshire OX26 1TE 

	Proposal:
	Erection of single storey extension and provision of new lake 

	Case Officer:
	Rebecca Horley 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gordon Kelman

	Email:
	gordon.kelman@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford OX1 1NE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The proposed lake is a good addition to the on site drainage regime. It will need an over-flow where the maximum level is reached.


